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SBFFA Clay Crushers

2021-2022 Shooting Team

Welcome! We are so excited about your interest in the Spring Branch FFA
Clay Crushers shooting team for the 2021-2022 year. This is our 6th year
as a shooting team through Spring Branch FFA and we are excited to

watch our team grow and develop into a competitive team.

Here are a few things you need to know when signing up...

1. Team dues are $150 which includes your team shirt and shooting vest
(for new shooters). You also have the option of bringing in t-shirt
sponsors with a $250+ donation instead of you dues. (see t-shirt
sponsorship form)

2. You are required to shoot in at least 4-6 tournaments throughout the
year. To shoot in the majors you must shoot in a qualifying shoot in the
fall. Our first shoot will be September 18, 2021 at Texas Premier
Sporting Arms in Sealy.

3. Tournament costs range from $50-$125 to register.

4. Spring Branch FFA will cover the cost of some of our tournament
registration costs, training and other team expenses.

5. You will be responsible for any travel expenses. There are only two out
of town tournaments that we participate in located in San Antonio.

6. Register as an athlete on our team with the Scholastic Clay Target
Program (SCTP).



7. We will also compete in NSCA tournaments and you will need to join
NSCA and get a shooter number. You can enroll in NSCA by going to

nsca.nssa-nsca.org (click on “members button” and hit sign-up/renew.)

8. There is also a possibility that we will register as a 4H team as well in
order to participate in those tournaments as well.

9. Tournament schedules change constantly and there will be changes as
the year goes along. The major tournament dates are set but local
tournaments are usually only set out a couple of months and can
change.

10. Iclays and winscoreonline are good website sources of upcoming
tournaments.

11. If you have questions regarding guns, ear and eye protection etc. | will
be glad to give you the information | have.

12. You will be responsible for your own ammunition and gun. Ammunition
has been difficult to obtain over the last year and | would suggest

buying in bulk when you see it and keeping a supply on hand.

** Any questions please call Trey Barker @ 713-703-2518



http://nsca.nssa-nsca.org

